
Sanitation Committee 
February 20, 2025 

4:00 PM 
 

 

Present: Matt Crull, Bob Griffith, Steve Engberg, Mayor Steve Brimhall, Brent 
Schleisman, Drew Schumacher, John Boecker, Chris Ellington, Jim Warner, Lynn 
Whaley 

Absent: 

The Committee reviewed the request from Susanne Isom, the account executor at 
501 E Warren, to waive solid waste & recycling fees. The Committee took no action 
regarding the request.  

 

Lynn Whaley discussed spring cleanup for 2025. The City does not have the funds 
in the Solid Waste Fund. The Committee discussed several options but decided to 
not have Spring Cleanup in 2025. 

 

John requested he be allowed to upgrade his communication system to allow 
internet access through City Hall server. The Committee approved the request.  

 

John requested the SCADA system and computer upgrades be considered, 
estimated cost is $30,000. The Committee approved the upgrades.  

 

John informed the Committee he had to rebuild the last of 3 pumps at the Heather 
Branch lift station for $8,000.  

 

Prepared by ___________________________ Date ___________________ 

 
Approved by ___________________________ Date ___________________ 


